
From: "P KORKOWSKI" <+16128771644>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 3:39 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 51 seconds) 
 

Hi, my name is Phillip Korkowski.  I live at 1411 Alaska Ave. in Saint Paul. My parcel number is 14-28-

23-22-0030. I’m just calling because I got a notice week or so ago that they want to repave and 

grade and provide lighting to my street. Well, that's probably long overdue, but the cost! I have a 

friend who had his street repaved and graded in another municipality in the Twin City area and he 

paid $3000.00 for a corner lot for the same service. So, I guess, it’s probably a good idea to go ahead 

and do this, but not at that cost. It’s way over, way over budget.  I'm just objecting to that right now. 

My email address is pmkorkow@gmail.com .  It’s just way over and above what it should cost for 

what you're gonna do. Thank you. 

You received a voice mail from "P KORKOWSKI". 
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